
December 18, 2015

Sunrun Statement on Multi-Year Extension
of the Solar Investment Tax Credit
SAN FRANCISCO, Dec. 18, 2015 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Today, the President signed the
omnibus spending bill that includes a multi-year extension of the solar Investment Tax
Credit.

Lynn Jurich, Chief Executive Officer of Sunrun, released the following statement:

“We thank leaders from both parties who came together to provide bi-partisan support that
levels the playing field for solar and protects energy choice for consumers. We’re pleased
that Sunrun can continue our mission of creating a planet run by the sun."

Lauren Randall, Sunrun,
lauren.randall@sunrun.com
781-608-1485

Source: Sunrun Inc.
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